Three Grown Sound seeks a new
Musical Director THREE

SOUND

HARMONY [N HUL

Three Crown Sound, a barbershop chorus based in Hull, is seeking a
passionate and experienced Musical Director to lead us to new heights!

Are you:

A skilled musician with a good understanding of vocal technique and barbershop harmony?

An inspiring leader who can motivate and engage singers?

Enthusiastic about sharing your love of a cappella singing and working with a supportive
music team?

If so, we want to hear from you!

Three Crown Sound is a chorus of about 18 singers, currently rehearsing on Tuesday
evenings. We're looking for a musical director to shape our musical journey, develop our
repertoire, and prepare us for upcoming competitions and concerts.

We offer:

e The opportunity to lead an established and enthusiastic group of singers.
e A supportive and collaborative choral community.
e Remuneration

Interested? Contact us:
secretary@hullbhc.org Three Crown Sound (social media) www.threecrownsound.org




